
Minutes 
March 30, 2006 
San Mateo, California 

 
 
 

The meeting was called to order and roll was called at 2:30 p.m. 
 
Board members present: President Mandelkern; Vice President-Clerk Hausman; Trustees Holober, Miljanich and  
    Schwarz 
 
Others present:  Chancellor Galatolo, Executive Vice Chancellor Keller and Vice Chancellor Joel 
 
The Board recessed to Closed Session at 2:30 p.m. 
 
The Board reconvened to Public Session at 4:45 p.m. 
 
CLOSED SESSION ACTIONS TAKEN 
President Mandelkern stated that, during the Closed Session just concluded, the Board considered candidates for the 
Presidency of Cañada College. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 

 By consensus, the Board approved the continuance of the meeting to April 3, 2006 at 5:00 p.m. in  Building 22, Room 
118 at Cañada College in order to continue consideration, in Closed Session, of the candidates for Cañada President.  At 
that time, the Board will have the opportunity to meet with members of the screening committee. 
 
The meeting was called to order and roll was called at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Board members present: President Mandelkern; Vice President-Clerk Hausman; Trustees Holober, Miljanich and  
    Schwarz 
 
Others present:  Chancellor Galatolo and Vice Chancellor Joel 
 
Other attendees:  Members of the Screening Committee for position of College President, Cañada College: 
    Patti Dilko and Marilyn McBride, committee co-chairs; members Margie Carrington,  
    Jeanne Gross, Robert Hood, Maria Lara, Karen Olesen, Martin Partlan, Paul Roscelli,  
    Lezlee Ware 
 
In Closed Session, the Board discussed matters with the members of the screening committee which had put forward the 
names of two candidates for the Cañada Presidency.   
 
After interviewing two finalists and reviewing information from the selection process, the Board of Trustees of the San 
Mateo County Community College District declined to select either candidate to be President of Cañada College.  In 
making this decision, the Board reviewed feedback from Cañada faculty, staff and students solicited at the Open Forums 
that were held earlier this month; reviewed comments from the Selection Committee on the candidates; and consulted with 
the District administration.  Based on the overwhelming consensus from these parties, the Board decided that the District 
would be best served by conducting a new presidential search. 
 
By consensus, the Board adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 
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            Submitted by 
 
 
            Ron Galatolo 
            Secretary 
 
 
Approved and entered into the proceedings of the June 28, 2006 meeting. 
 
 
            Helen Hausman 
            Vice President-Clerk 
 


